
Unpermitted disposal of Controlled Waste has occurred in the past within the Municipality 
boundaries and the District is taking steps to prevent this from happening in the future and 
to ensure that all waste is disposed of properly and in the appropriate locations.  

To learn more about what constitutes Controlled Waste, and the location(s) that accept 
Controlled Waste, visit the District of Stewart website at www.districtofstewart.com and 
follow the pathway from ‘Services’ to ‘Garbage & Recycling’ to ‘Transfer station’.  

On this page you will also find the Bylaw Amendment titled “Hazelton and Highway 37 
North Area Waste Management Facility Regulation Bylaw No. 688, 2017”. 

Bylaw No. 688,2017 will provide you with all of the necessary information to understand 
the process of disposing of all types of waste in the Regional District of Kitimat-Stikine.  

Information on obtaining a permit for disposal of Controlled Waste and the Controlled 
Waste Application Form can be found on the Regional District of Kitimat-Stikine website at 
www.rdks.bc.ca  
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